
2015 YOUTH  

PRESENTATION 

To be held at Richmond Cricket Club on  

Sunday the 13 th of December 

At 3:00pm. 

 A buffet will be provided for all youths  

(left overs for adults).  
 

We will be holding a charity raffle this year to raise money for the 

Butterwick Children’s Hospice to try and brighten up their  

Christmas a little.  

This year could we help Santa? .  Please bring a wrapped present 

up to the value of £5.00 labelled with your child’s name on.  

(Raffle prizes would be gratefully received)  

For further information please contact  

Sandra Fowler on Tel 01969 624146 .    
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